University of North Dakota

LND UND Scholarly Commons

Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special
Collections

Usher Burdick Papers
3-21-1952

Letter from Representative Burdick to S. W. Thompson Regarding
Lost Bridge Road, March 21, 1952

Usher Burdick

How does access to this work benefit you? Let us know!

Follow this and additional works at: https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers

Recommended Citation

Burdick, Usher, "Letter from Representative Burdick to S. W. Thompson Regarding Lost Bridge Road,
March 21, 1952" (1952). Usher Burdick Papers. 228.

https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers/228

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special Collections
at UND Scholarly Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in Usher Burdick Papers by an authorized
administrator of UND Scholarly Commons. For more information, please contact und.commons@library.und.edu.


https://commons.und.edu/
https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://und.libwizard.com/f/commons-benefits?rft.title=https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers/228
https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Fburdick-papers%2F228&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers/228?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Fburdick-papers%2F228&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:und.commons@library.und.edu

March 21, 1952,

Mr, S. Ve Thunpm{
ml

State Higlway C
Bismarck, North Dakota.

Dear Mr. Thompson:

I have your letter concerning the proposed cone
struction of a higlwmy extension from Killdeer north to
meet the Indian road at Lost Bridge.

Mr, Johm Hart was in the office this morning,
and we talked over this matter for a short time. I underw
stand that it is plamned Yo have a conference at a later
date at which time the matter of seouring funds for builde

I would be favor of building this road if it
does nof run into too much money., I think the Indians are
enbitled to a good road to got in and out of the area where
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